
 
 

 

February 6, 2024 
 

 

 To: Members of the Healthy Neighborhoods Committee 

 From: Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager  

Subject: Update on Career Pathways Initiative 

 

Enclosed is the presentation providing an update on the Career Pathways Initiative 

for the Healthy Neighborhoods Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
CC: Natasha S. Hampton, Assistant City Manager 

Latisha M. Hazell, Director, Department of Human Resources 

Kelly Carr, Deputy Director, Department of Human Resources 
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